
Angelina Jolie Buys Brad Pitt
a Waterfall

Talk  about  a  grand  gesture!   Angelina  Jolie,  35,  bought
husband, Brad Pitt, 48, a waterfall in California recently. 
According to UsMagazine.com, the grand gift served as both a
birthday and Christmas gift.  Jolie plans to construct a home
for Pitt and their six children over the waterfall.  The new
home will be inspired by Pitt’s favorite architect, Frank
Lloyd Wright.  “Brad has dreamed of a home with the sound of a
waterfall cascading under the house,” says a source.  Jolie’s
gift came at the perfect time, as the duo recently sold their 
former Malibu home to Ellen Degeneres and Portia de Rossi.

What are some natural gifts you can give to your partner?
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 Cupid’s Advice:

Want to give your sweetheart the stars? Well, you really can!

 1. Star: Adopting a star is now an option to the public.  For
a small fee, you can buy a star and have it named.  Talk about
giving it all to you sweetheart.  No gift will ever top a
star.

2. Tree: Planting a tree in honor of your partner is easy, fun
and good for the environment.  You can do it together, or
plant it as a surprise.  Either way the tree will continue to
grow and flourish just as your relationship does.

3. Adopt a polar bear: Polar bears are becoming extinct, and
what better way to save them than by adopting one?  For any
amount of money you can donate to World Wild Life Fund and
have your very own polar bear.  If your lover is into saving
the animals, this is the perfect gift.

What are other natural gifts you can give your partner? Share
your ideas below.


